
 
 

Welcome to the summer newsletter from Select Support 

Partnerships 2016. 



 

A trip to Benidorm  
Mark L, from the Blackburn area, enjoyed the warm weather of 

Benidorm. Supported by staff from the Blackburn office, Mark 

really appears to be enjoying himself.                            
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Looks like they are having a 

fun time and not missing the 

British Weather  



 y sssss 
      
 
 
 

        
 

                                                                                       
    
 
 

Looks like they are not 

put off by the 

weather and they’re 

all having a great time. 

 

Love the Wild West 

Photo. 

 

Howdy Pardners ! 
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Have a jolly time 

by the sea. 

 

That’s some deck 

chair  Saira. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

             

Not all Summer 

activities involve the 

sea. 

Here are some 

pictures of other 

activities people wish 

to share 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

                          
 

 

 

 

Staff from Sawery Court invite Service 

Users to an afternoon tea event in Regent 

House in aid of a charity event. Poppy- Mai. 

All the money raised went towards the 

building of Poppy’s field sanctuary a respite 

center for sick children 

There was some excellent cakes, 

great effort 



 

 

 

 

                           

 

                                  

              

Staff and service user CMcD from Warrington 

services all bravely completed the muddy fun run 

on 2nd July for breast cancer awareness. CMcD 

complete it in memory of her mum 

Great effort 

Well done 
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                            
 
 
 

We 

 

Sarah Scard presented 

with vouchers for 

supporting Select 

Support Partnerships 

To thank Sarah for all the hard work she does for Select 

Support Partnerships, Sarah was presented with vouchers 

from the Managing Director, Andy Bowskill. 

 

Andy said ’we are delighted to give Sarah these vouchers. 

She has done such a great job within Select Support 

Partnerships championing the voices of our Service Users.’ 



 
 

 

            
 

 
 

 

          
 

 


